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General Comment
We respectfully urge the U.S. government to reconsider and ultimately deny the extension requested by Mexico Pacific Limited LLC for
the commencement of export operations under its long-term LNG re-export authorization. The Saguaro project raises serious concerns
due to: 

Lack of transparency in the planning and public engagement process, both in the U.S. and Mexico; 
Habitat fragmentation, particularly in sensitive desert and coastal ecosystems; 
Negative impacts on coastal communities, including potential displacement and disruption of local livelihoods; 
Increased methane emissions, contributing to global climate change; 
Escalation in maritime traffic, with associated environmental and safety risks; 
Direct threats to ecosystems and megafauna, including species that are already vulnerable or endangered. 
These environmental and social impacts should not be overlooked, especially given the global need to shift away from fossil fuel
infrastructure and toward more sustainable energy systems.
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